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Fishing regulations 
 

Bjerke Hunter and fish association 
- Local fishing license must be acquired before you start fishing, and must be brought when fishing 

and show if asked for by the license controllers. 

- Fishing with a rod or hand line are permitted from shorelines and boats, in all lakes and rivers as 

well as ice fishing. 

- It is not permitted to use motors of any kind on boats, including electrical motors. 

- It is not permitted to use permanent mounted fishing equipment. Examples; nets, or lines with 

several hooks. Fishing rods or similar, without supervision is to be regarded by controllers as 

permanently mounted equipment. 

- Fishing with “oter” is not permitted. 

- Brown trout (salmo trutta) Below 25cm is to be put back alive and with as little damage as 

possible.   

-  In creeks, rivers and within a zone of 100m form these, fishing is prohibited in the month of 

October 

- Failure to follow these rules will result in a fine of 1000 kr (Norwegian Kroners). Severe violations 

of these rules will be reported to the police. 

Fishing license sold at the following locations: 

- Sandholt petrol station, ESSO, Maura 

- Mr. Bjørge Kopperudmoen, Sandsnesseter 

- Online at; www.inatur.no 

- By telephone by sending an SMS. (Look for instructions) 

Respect nature and wildlife; do not leave trash behind when outdoors! 

We wish you a good trip and good luck fishing! 

http://www.njff.no/bjerke
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